
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information  Request           Ref: UHB 18-299 

Date 8 June 2018 
 

By Email 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  The 

Trusts response is as follows: 

 

1. Trust name 

University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 

2. Type of trust 

Acute 

3. Do you currently have an EPR system(s) in place? 

Yes 

4. Can you provide a name for the system(s)? 

Core system is System C Medway 

5. How much are you currently spending on this system annually for licensing and 

support fees? 

£600 - £700k 

6. What is the date of contract expiry for the system(s)? 

2023 

7. Do you intend to go to tender for a new EPR (if applicable)?  

No  

8. How many users? (an estimation if unsure) 

Above 8395  

9. How is your system hosted? 

In house server and cloud 

10. Who is responsible for your local implementation of the objectives set out by the 

NHS in the Five Year Forward View? 

Steve Gray – CSIP Director 

 



 
 

11. Can you please provide the name and email of your Chief Clinical Information 

Officer or the person who holds the equivalent role in your trust? 

Dr Adam Dangoor and Christopher Bourdeaux  

Contact details for the Trusts senior staff are available from our website: 

http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-handbook/quick-reference-telephone-

directory/  

12. Can you please provide the name and email of your Director of Informatics or the 

person who holds the equivalent role in your trust 

Steve Gray - CSIP Director 

Contact details for the Trusts senior staff are available from our website: 

http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-handbook/quick-reference-telephone-

directory/  

 

 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Trust Secretary 
University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
FOI Administrator 
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